
 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works at the Approach Viaduct 

South. 

 

The work will involve the installing of scour protection (rock armour) around Pier S5. This 

work is tidal and will be carried out between 22
nd

 June 2017 and 27 June 2017 (inclusive) in 

the evenings and into the night. 

 

The planned work timings are as follows:- 

 

22 June 2017  - 12.00 to 23.00 

23 June 2017 – 18.30 to 00.30 

24 June 2017 – 18.30 to 00.30 

25 June 2017 – 19.00 to 01.00 

26 June 2017 – 20.00 to 02.00 

27 June 2017 - 21.00 to 02.00 

 

The plant to be deployed will comprise excavator, dump truck and site vans. 

 

The times indicated can be influenced by many factors and may change without 

warning near or during the time of execution. Also, the overall duration of each element 

may require to be extended to achieve completion should unforseen circumstances be 

encountered. 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth Road 

Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 09:00hrs 

to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Fridays and 10:00hrs to 

16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply information.  Additionally, 

access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at certain times.  For 

confirmation of all opening times please check the project website.  
 

Issued to - Neighbours in the vicinity of the works described above. 

 

Issue date – 21st June 2017       Ref  F122 

http://www.forthreplacementcrossing.info/
mailto:enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info

